
 

Sid and Shanarri Information Session 

Shazzam Shazzoo can Sid and SHANARRI help you………. 

Elaine would like to invite you along to view the new and exciting initiative introduced by 

North Lanarkshire Council to promote children, parents and practitioners awareness of 

your child’s individual wellbeing needs.  

Over the coming months your child will have opportunities to bring home Sid and 

SHANARRI story packs.  These packs will contain a book/books highlighting important 

areas of wellbeing that you may have experienced while looking after your family. Sid and 

SHANARRI puppets are also included to make the stories more interactive.   

 Join Elaine in the Parents Room located within the birth-three building on Friday 8th Sept 

at 11am or 3.15pm 

Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 


